Scott Bruinooge

The DRB has an immeasurable value to our region and its safety should never be compromised for
any commercial gain. Hydraulic fracturing and its components should be entirely prohibited from
the DR region. I strongly support regulation to create and enforce the highest genuine water purity
standards to keep the river as clean as possible, forever.



